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Upcoming 

Events 

December 6th:                         

SWC meeting at  

7:00 pm at the Solon 

Senior Center  (please 

note the earlier time) 

          

    

 President:  Tammy,   

    but Audrey will  

    preside over the  

    mtg. 

 Program:    Tammy  

               

 Next Board   

     Meeting: 

December  13th at 6:30 

pm at Tammy’s house. 

  

   The Solon  

Women’s Club 

December, 2011                        Solon, Ohio  

President’s MessagePresident’s MessagePresident’s MessagePresident’s Message    

   I wish everyone  a Healthy and joyous Holiday 
season.  I hope you all enjoy the potluck dinner, 
and I’m sorry I can’t be there with 
you.  Please note that the board 

meeting has been moved to December 13th due 
to the holidays. It will be at 6:30 pm at my 
house.   
   The date has been set for our second annual 
wine tasting!  Please save April 26th, 2012 at 
7:30 pm for a repeat of our wonderful wine 
outing from last year! 

DECEMBER MEETING FOR SOLON WOMEN’S CLUB 

DECEMBER 6, 2011, 7:00 PM 7:00 PM 7:00 PM 7:00 PM     

AT THE SOLON SENIOR CENTER 

   Our December meeting will be a  
holiday potluck followed by a short meeting.  
Audrey has graciously agreed to conducted 
the meeting since I am unable to be there. 
Please remember to bring your own place 

setting for the potluck.  We are making this meeting a 
little earlier than usual  (7:00 pm instead of 7:30 pm) 

so that there is time for everything.  If 
you haven’t let me know what you are 
bringing yet, please do so by December 
1st.                      - Tammy 

Solon SamplerSolon SamplerSolon SamplerSolon Sampler    

 



DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU,  
   HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU, ... 

        CHERYL GRAY (December 3CHERYL GRAY (December 3CHERYL GRAY (December 3CHERYL GRAY (December 3rdrdrdrd) and WENDY STURICK (December 5) and WENDY STURICK (December 5) and WENDY STURICK (December 5) and WENDY STURICK (December 5thththth)                                     )                                     )                                     )                                     

Wishing Everyone a HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON !                                                                  

----Cathy Wyer, Sunshine Chair                                                              

WINTER IS COMING! WINTER IS COMING! WINTER IS COMING! WINTER IS COMING! It is time for the members of the Solon 

Womens Club to collect warm socks for Care Alliance. Roger 

and Carolyn will be taking the socks down to Care Alliance af-

ter our December meeting.   Please keep the price tags and give them to 

the club so that we can get the credit for the donation.          

                               Thank you!          Thank you!          Thank you!          Thank you!          ----    Roger and CarolynRoger and CarolynRoger and CarolynRoger and Carolyn    

Last month...  
we had a humorous program on suicide prevention by our own “recovering” social 

worker and member Lisa Newburger, L.I.S.W.-S. She addressed many issues that people 

have in dealing with the issue of clinical depression and suicide. We had the opportunity 

to play with the Heart2Hearts™ Army Edition suicide prevention cards. The pictures be-

low are of a sculpting we did on what the barriers to communication are when someone 

you love may be suicidal. It was a very effective presentation that generated a lot of 

thought- provoking conversation.                                                                     

                        – Lisa 

Above, Sneh and Roger take part in the sculp�ng ac�vity during Lisa’s presenta�on. 


